CIPET/ABD/ADMIN/Reglr_Medcl_chkUp/2015-16/ May
20, 2015

To,
Shri. Ravindra R Kulkarni

Public Relation Officer

MGM's Medical Centre & Research Institute (MCRI)
N-6 CIDCO, Aurangabad 431003

Telefax: 02402487727 / 0240-2483404

Telephone: 0240-6601150 Extn: 157

Email: mgmmeri@rediffmail.com
Dear Sir,

Sub- Comprehensive Medical Health Check Up of Employees of CIPET, Aurangabad-Reg.
Ref- Your E-Mail dated-13.05.2015.

We are pleased to inform you that your esteemed hospital has been selected for the comprehensive medical health

checkup for regular employees as agreed to carry out all the relevant tests at Rs.3,000/- (Rupees Three Thousand Only) per
person.

Further, it is decided to initiate the appointments from the coming Saturday onwards,
the detailed schedule and list of employee will be provided you soon.

You are requested to provide necessary guidelines required to be followed prior to the
Health check up.

With Best regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Manager (Project)

Encl : As above

From: MGM MCRI [mailto:mgmmcri@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 5:12 PM

To: aurangabad@cipet.gov.in

Subject: Annual Health Check up Quotation

Sir,

Thanks for an opportunity to interact with you on the captioned subject.

In this regard. pfa herewith our quotation for your perusal & kind consideration.
Please feel free to seek any further info, if required.

Regards!

R R Kulkarni
PRO




MGM's Medical Centre & Research Institute (MCRI)
N-6 CIDCO, Aurangabad 431003

Telefax: 02402487727 / 0240-2483404

Telephone: 0240-6601150 Extn: 157

alternate email: mgmmcri@rediffinail.com
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